
 

The Gaelic greeting “Fàilte” translates to English as “Welcome” 
RSCDS-Twin Cities Branch welcomes one and all to the 

Twenty-Sixth Annual Fàilte Ball 

 
Saturday, December 3, 2022 

Olivet Congregational Church 
1850 Iglehart Ave, Saint Paul, MN 55104 

Doors open 1:30 pm., Festive Promenade 2 pm 
Live music performed by Thistledown 

 

 
The Lady Wynd 

Snowdrops 
Thornycroft 

I’ll Mak’ ye Fain to Follow Me 
Far from Home 
Catch the Wind 

 
Interval 

& 
Afternoon 

Tea 

 
Gay Gordons 

Seann Triubhas Willichan 
The Provost Wynd 

Joie de Vivre 
Dalkeith’s Strathspey 

Reel of the Royal Scots 

 
Admission 

$30.00 General 
$25.00 For anyone who has never attended an RSCDS Ball  
$10.00 For tea and music, no dancing 
 

 
 
Name(s)             

Address             

Telephone      E-mail     _____ 
 
Number of tickets @ $30 = 

Number of tickets @ $25 = 

Number of tickets @ $10 = 

Donations gratefully accepted 

Total Enclosed 

 

Or register on our website at 

http://www.rscds-twincities.org/failte.html 

Checks payable to: 

RSCDS Twin Cities 

Mail to:   

Maggie Voth 

3084 Mildred Ave 

Roseville, MN 55113 

Or pay during Monday class 

 

Turn over for more information 

 



 

Visit http://www.rscds-twincities.org/failte.html for 
dance instructions and directions 

 
Ball Practice 

Walk-through of all dances 
Friday December 2nd, 7-9pm 

Zorongo Flamenco Dance Theater 
3715 Minnehaha Ave S, Minneapolis 

Questions? Bill Brown  drbillbrown@gmail.com   

 
 

 

 
Do You Need a Ride? 

Location:____________________________________ 

 
COVID Policies 

 
Masking is the best way to protect yourself from other people and safeguard your friends from 
you.  We reserve the right to require that we dance masked should infection rates in the Twin 

Cities get worrisome.  Please check our website for the current masking policy the week 
before the dance. 

Being vaccinated to the greatest extent possible for you (including bivalent boosters) is 
strongly encouraged. 

 
After the Ball is Over 

 
We will be having a potluck dinner at Olivet after the ball.  Please bring a dish to share if you 

are local to the Twin Cities.  (Alas, please, no alcohol at Olivet). 
 
 
 
 


